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To Members of the Amenities and Recreation Committee (Copies to all Council  
Members) 
 
You are summoned to attend a meeting of the Amenities and Recreation Committee  
to be held in the Moyeuvre-Grande Suite, Council Offices, Waghorn Road, Snodland on  
Thursday 29 August 2019 at 7.30pm 
K Sowten 
 
Karen Sowten 
Chief Executive 
 
To assist with the speedy and efficient dispatch of business, Members wishing  
to obtain factual information on items included on the Agenda are asked to  
contact the Chief Executive prior to the day of the meeting. 

 
Councillors are reminded on the following protocols – 

 Only one person is permitted to speak at a time, if more than one person wants to       
speak the Chairman of the meeting shall direct the order of speaking. 

 To direct all questions through the Chair, by raising your arm. 
 Be respectful, polite and courteous and remaining silent when others are  
  speaking. 

 
 

ALL MEETINGS ARE OPEN TO MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
 

1. Apologies for absence 
2. Declaration of Interests 
3. Minutes - To agree the minutes of the meeting held on 10 July 2019 
 Pursuant to Standing Order 68 the Chairman of the committee will invite 

Members of the public to express an interest should they wish to make 
representations, ask questions, or give evidence in respect of any item of 
business included on the agenda 

4. Questions from the public (Members of the public are advised that they  
may speak for up to three minutes) 

5. Snodland Goes Cleaner  
6. To consider the Council’s involvement in the Kent and VE Day 75 

celebrations on 8th May 2020 (see Appendix 1) 
7. To consider the feasibility of installing an electric car charging point in  

Snodland 
8. To receive an update on the Cemetery Extension 
9. To consider costs relating to additional CCTV at the Cricket Meadow 

10. To receive an update relating to the ground work at the allotments in  
relation to the drainage issues 

11. Correspondence 
 


